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The legislators responsible for this suggestion should be removed from their current posts. Please provide a list of names to
me at this address. I STRONGLY believe that all traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage that is
appropriate for his/her risk appetite, and that this basic principle of ’choice’ is being threatened by the proposed CFTC
regulations.

Good luck with your jobs in the future.
Cc: friends, family, associates, utubers, blog
Andy McWilliams
Johnsons Business Solutions
850-305 -8008
andymcwilliams@cox.net


